

## February 12, 1976

Mr. Edward H. Crane National Chairman Federal Election Commission Libertarian Party National Headquarters 1516 P Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Ed:

Thank you for your letter of February 3, enclosing a copy of the Advisory Opinion of the Federal Election Commission. Based on that opinion, I am enclosing checks from my mother, my brother David, and me made out to the National Committee of the Libertarian Party. These contributions are made with the understanding that they are for general and unearmarked uses as specified in the opinion.

Please put all of us on the Libertarian Party mailing list and keep me informed of significant developments.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

CGK:fj Enclosures (3)

cc: Mrs. Fred C. Koch 8500 East 13th Wichita, Kansas 67206

> Mr. David H. Koch 200 Central Park South, 25C New York, N.Y. 10019